A World of Accordions Museum

at

Harrington ARTS Center

1401 Belknap Street

Superior, WI  54880
Dear Accordion Enthusiast,

It is with great pleasure that we announce:

GRAND ReOPENING

A WORLD OF ACCORDIONS MUSEUM

April 24-25, 2004

We are sure you can appreciate that all accordionists are affected by enhanced status and dignity through this unique institution, totally focused on promotion of respect for the complexity and world-appeal of accordion-family-instruments.

The holdings of this museum, recently relocated from Duluth, MN, to Superior, WI, touch all continents and all cultures of the world. For over 150 years, this complex family of instruments has been a primary transmitter of music and dance rhythms, associated legends in song texts, mores of behavior, philosophy of value structures, theological accompaniments, and aesthetics of sound for common and privileged folks alike. There are countless national events and human stories involved in the displays of this museum; their species-evolutions document historic developments from past wars to modern technology. 

Our world-class collection of 1,000 accordions is a feast for the eyes and ears, supported by our workshops for museum-quality restorations. Familiarity with major musical instrument collections of the world will readily show that we stand second to none, as befits the status of American scholarship and cultural prominence. But we house more than the instruments: our extensive libraries promote accordion history research through recordings, music, books and documents of scholarly import. And our international concert series brings great music to the public. The concert hall is viewed as a local asset and as a national venue for accordion artists.

We encourage you to become personally acquainted with this institution, a fine opportunity being the concerts, workshops, lectures and tours this April.

Attendance at the two-day festival will involve a $100 donation to the Museum, reducible by 10% if you choose to become a member. And we are confident that your participatory experiences will last in memory as practical and inspiring.

Upon receipt of  your affirmative response and donation, we will send a schedule of events, reserve seating, and add your name(s) to our commemorative booklet.

Sincerely,

Helmi Strahl Harrington, Ph.D.

Curator and President of the Board of Directors

